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As a grandparent of two elementary school students in the Oregon Public School 

System, I am opposed to SB 1583. Please vote no. Schools are not to be raising our 

children and grandchildren. Parents, grandparents, and school boards need to have 

a voice in our children's and grandchildren's education; not the Oregon Public School 

System. 


